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Ottawa July 16,1908.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 15th instant and to say that Mr.Bray

will be in his office every day for a week or more

where he will be glad to see you.

Your obedient servant

F.TrubyKing

Secretary.

F. C. Laberge, Esq., P.L.S.,

7Ia St.James Street,

Montreal,

que.
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